
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

27 March 2009 
 
 
 
Dear CordLife Parent, 
 
Updates on CordLife operations in the Philippines 
 
Greetings from CordLife!  We would like to thank you for entrusting your baby’s cord blood with us. 
Through your support, our company has grown to become the largest privately- owned cord blood 
bank in the Asia-Pacific region today. 
 
With regards to our Philippine operations, we are pleased to inform you about some exciting 
organizational developments which will take effect starting 1 April 2009: 
 
1. Advanced Nutritional Technologies Inc. (ANTech) will cease to be CordLife’s sales and marketing 

agent in Philippines.  
 
2. Our wholly owned subsidiary, “CordLife Medical Philippines, Inc” shall continue to handle sales 

and marketing, as well as the customer servicing matters in the Philippines.  

We would also like to take this opportunity to introduce our new Country Manager, Ms. Suzanne 
Salindong. Should you have some concerns or need additional information, you may contact her 
through 0917-8878611 (Mobile) or email suzanne.salindong@cordlife.com. 

Once again, thank you very much for banking with CordLife.  
 
We look forward to be of better service to you. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Steven Fang       
Group CEO, CordLife Ltd   
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